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Vote by mail in Oregon has been a huge success, and with absolutely no negative 

effects.  Voting by mail lets us research measures and candidates more throughly 

and over a period of several days.  It also lets those of us who work research and 

cross reference on our evenings and weekends to make informed decisions.  Those 

of us who work would appreciate not having to take time off just to vote, and those 

with odd schedules and disabilities don't need the added complication of having to 

request an absentee ballot.  The motivations behind this measure seem suspicious at 

best-let's keep track of who backs it! 


